Birthday Treats, Birthday Party Invitations and Lunches

Dear Parents,

We have a large number of students who have various food allergies at Fritz. In order to keep everyone safe, we

will not permit birthday treats, in the form of food, into the classroom or cafeteria. We want
to celebrate your child’s special day and have provided a list of non-food suggestions below:

e Pencils

e [Erasers

e Book mark

o Games
e Cards
e Stickers

e  Other small tokens for each child

BIRTHDAY PARTY INVITATIONS

Please do not send in birthday party invitations to school as we will not be able to

distribute them. Teachers are not permitted to divulge personal student information (such as addresses) to

parents.

LUNCH TIME

We truly enjoy when you come to have lunch with your child. This is often one of the major highlights of their day.

Please do not bring in fast food for your child as we are adhering to our district’s health

and wellness policy regarding healthy food choices. You may bring in a packed lunch from home or
you may purchase a school lunch. If you choose to purchase a school lunch, please send a note in with your child
indicating your choice for lunch. We will notify the cafeteria manager of your selection and have it ready when

you arrive.

When packing your own child’s lunch please do not send in unhealthy items such as sodas
or candy.

We appreciate your support and thank you for understanding.

Sincerely,

The Staff at J. E. Fritz



